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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act would tell people with medical jobs to report deaths to the state using an electronic
system. (Flesch Readability Score: 61.6).

Requires medical certifiers and medical examiners to use the state electronic reporting system to
report deaths to the Center for Health Statistics.

NOTICE OF NO OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT

http://www.oregonlegislature.gov/lc

